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28/3/25 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After the Easter holidays, children in Year 5 will be receiving weekly 
Grammar and Maths homework. This is to help them consolidate skills 
taught in class and prepare them for the transition into Year 6. 
 
The worksheets will be handed out on a Friday and due back in on the 
following Wednesday. If homework is not handed in on time, children 
will be given a second chance to hand it in the next day.  
 
If they fail to do so, they will miss the Thursday breaktimes to complete 
the work.  
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Keeley, Mrs Playle & Miss Bradley  
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